
Salhouse Weekly Update Half Term Edition 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I had the opportunity of watching our football teams at the cluster football yesterday – what a 
good morning.  Good football and excellent attitudes on display.  It was lovely for me to see 
how the Salhouse teams supported the Neatishead team as their federation school. 
This morning I have had the privilege of watching Coots lead an assembly – their confidence is 
amazing. 
 
It has been a good seven weeks and everyone is deserving of a break so enjoy your half term 
with family and friends. 
 

 
Next Week 

 
Friday 4th November – Girls and Boys Football 

Salhouse vs Coltishall Parents welcome to 
watch from 3pm 

Looking ahead 
 
 

Monday 14th November – Flu immunisations 
 

Friday 18th November – Children in Need  
 

Friday 25th November – Green House Cake 
Sale 

   
Monday 21st November – Individual and 

sibling photographs   
 

Monday 5th December – Christingle 
 

Friday 9th December – Christmas lunch 
(menu to follow) 

 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper 

Day for Save the Children 
 

Friday 9th December – FOSS Christmas 
Fayre 

 
Monday 12th December – Whole school trip 

(details to follow) 
 

Friday 16th December – FOSS non uniform 
 
 

School photographs  
 

Younger siblings who are 
attending  Fledglings on the  21st of November 
will be brought over to the school to have their 

family photograph taken.   
 

Any younger siblings who don’t attend 
Fledglings are welcome to come to school at 
8.30am to have their photo taken with their 

sibling.   
 

Children’s gardening tools and waterproofs 

 

 We would be grateful for any child sized gardening tools that your children no longer use: 

trowels, rakes, forks, sweeping brushes 

 

 

We would also be happy to give a new home to any waterproofs (jackets and trousers to fit 

age 8-11) that your children no longer use. 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update Half Term Edition 
Bonfire Lunch – Menu change Fridday 4th November 

 
We will be having a special Bonfire lunch on Friday 4th November.  This can be ordered on 
Pupil Asset by selecting the hot option for that day or children can order during registration: 

jacket potatoes and packed lunches will still be available to order.  
 

 
 

 

Christmas Card Designs 
 

Just a reminder that the deadline for submitting an order is 26th 
October.   

The school get a percentage of the order total, so you will be 
helping the school and getting a wonderful Christmas card 

designed by your child/ren.  

 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update Half Term Edition 
Pupil Asset Payments 

 
As half term is fast approaching please can you to check your Pupil Asset accounts and make 
payment of any outstanding amounts.  If you are unable to pay on Pupil Asset payment can be 

made directly into the school bank account with the following details: 
 

Name: NCC Salhouse VC Primary 
Account number: 60691224 

Sort Code: 20-62-61 
 

Reference: D – for dinner/lunches, F - for Fledglings, M – Music lessons and V - visits/trips 
 

School Sport Kit 
 
 

We are missing a lot of school football and sports kit. This would have been worn by children 
when they have represented Salhouse School at a sports event. 

 
 Please can we ask you to check if you have any at home and return it to school. The kit is 

expensive and the school can’t afford to replace it. 
 
 

Can you help save our local Rainbows unit? 

1st Hoveton Rainbows is at risk of shutting at the end of this year and with no space in the district for 

our girls to move to we need some volunteers to come forward and help. 

At Rainbows we offer a safe, fun place for girls age 4-7 to develop and learn new skills whilst making 

new friends and playing lots of fun games. We have 6 theme awards at which we have activities to do 

which work towards the girls getting badges and learning new skills. As a leader you have to put 

together a plan for each term with a variety of these activities and games for them to do, you can also 

get involved with other units and attend district events. 

Being a leader in girl guiding is great fun and very rewarding, you also get to make some great friends 

along the way. 

If you can spare 1-2 hours a week to help keep 1st Hoveton Rainbows open please go to the girl guiding 

website and fill out the volunteering section. 

 

 
‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

 


